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Date: February 28, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
As we complete our mid-term for Term 2, we would like to take a moment to express our 
gratitude for your partnership. Your involvement has been instrumental in fostering a conducive 
learning environment for our students. 
 
Over the past few weeks, our students have diligently completed their curricular tests, 
participated in research-based learning and engaged in various activities designed to challenge 
and support them according to their individual needs. Their growth and achievements truly warm 
our hearts. We culminated the week with a beautiful and meaningful display of students’ talents 
organised by our Primary team, marking the respect towards Islamic values and Emirati culture 
as a part of preparedness in instilling values towards the Holy month of Ramadan. 
 
Today, we joyfully celebrated “Emirati Day for Education” which is officially recognised each 
year on February 28th by His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of 
the UAE. We invite you to visit our social media accounts for a glimpse of our community 
accomplishments so far, which fill us with immense pride. 
 
Ramadan Timings 
As we approach Ramadan, please note the adjusted school timings and pick-up instructions for 
students using their own transportation. 
 

Monday to Thursday: 
7:30 AM to 12:30 PM. Buses will leave before 12:45 PM. Gates will open for Own Transport 
(OT) students from 12:50 PM to 1:00 PM. After 1:00 PM, OT students will proceed to Taher 
Hall. 
 

Friday: 
7:30 AM to 11:30 AM. There are no changes in bus and own transportation timings. 
 
Remote Learning on Fridays During Ramadan 
Following the directives of H.H Sheikh Hamadan Bin Mohammed Bin Rashid Al Maktoum, it has 
been decided that private schools in Dubai will have the option of remote learning on Fridays 
during Ramadan. 
 
To ensure we accommodate all families and provide the necessary support, we kindly ask you 
to complete this survey link via Edunation. Your feedback will help us make the necessary 
arrangements for your child’s learning experience. Kindly submit the same on or before Monday, 
3rd March 2025. 
 
Link: https://forms.office.com/r/amz98UVTfP?origin=lprLink 
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Mid-Term Break 
As mentioned in the school calendar, there will be a mid-term break from March 3 to 4 (Monday 
and Tuesday). School will resume on March 5 (Wednesday) following the Ramadan timings.  
 
Please be advised that the administration offices (Accounts and Admissions) will remain open. 
For inquiries regarding other departments, we kindly ask that you call the school before your 
visit. 
 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Wishing you all a blessed Ramadan. During this blessed month of Ramadan, may your heart be 
filled with peace, your homes with joy and your prayers be answered. 
 
Ramadan Kareem! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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